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e JP International School, Greater Noida
Session 2024-25

Date: 18.10.24 Circular No JPIS/24/158

Dear Parents

Namaskar!

We would like to inform you that the date of the upcoming excursion for Grades I,
II & III has been changed to 22" October 2024 due to unavoidable circumstances.

We will share the itinerary with you soon. If you have any queries, please feel free to

contact the class teachers.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

(Principal)
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